
 

  

 
 
 
 

24 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE PE RESIDENTIAL PRACTICAL COURSE, 7-9 NOVEMBER 2024 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in this residential visit for your son/daughter.  

 

We are now happy to confirm that we can offer him/her a place on the visit, the total cost of 

which is £253. As advised in our letter in July, we now require a deposit of £53, payable on 

ParentPay. The balance of £200 will be due as follows: 

 

£100 on or by 4 October 

£100 on or by 4 November 

 

If you have difficulty making these payments, please let us know as soon as possible. 

 

We apologise once again for the delay and thank you for your patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mrs Cooper in the finance 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S Kennedy 

Subject Leader for PE 
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